
BOX 29000, PRESIDIO STATION ♦ SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94129-9000 ♦ USA 

Agenda Item No. (13) 

Board of Directors  
Meeting of July 28, 2023 

COMMUNICATIONS 

1. Email from Naomi Weed, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and
Transportation District, received July 9, 2023, suggesting that the Golden Gate Bridge be
used as a source of wind powered energy.

2. Email from Donald Scribner, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and
Transportation District, received July 12, 2023, expressing concern about the road
conditions of the Alexander Avenue underpass and the Golden Gate Bridge Toll Plaza.

A copy of communications 1 and 2 are available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary.  
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